
Dear Cub Parents,
It was incredibly FUN-tastic to kick off the month of June together with you! Thank 
you so much for joining us on the first successful  event of the year- the Sports Day! 
We hoped that your little ones made you happy and proud with their performances. 
Our theme in June Our theme in June was “Summer Time”.  We had a fun-filled and exciting learning 
journey. In literacy and numeracy we had lots of interactive activities. We formed  
letters and numbers using different mediums. We used stickers, clay, paint, 
pasta,marpasta,markers,crayons, colored salt and sand. Using the pencil was challenging but 
we are proud to say that we made a nice progress in tracing and even writing. We 
can now write some letters and numbers! We also enjoyed the air writing, guessing 
the name  and sound of the letter activities. The  buried alphabet treasure hunt and 
number fishing was also very fun! In Science, we learned about the power of the sun, 
summer safety and water safety. Though most of us like the sunny weather, we 
should always keep ourselves protected from the summer heat. We have to drink lots 
of of water to keep our body hydrated . We also need to use sunscreen, wear a hat or 
sun visor and sunglasses  whenever we go outside. Summer is the best time to go to 
the beach or pool. We learned that children should use a floater and  always have to 
be with adults when we go swimming. Safety comes first! Furthermore, we did some 
experiments. We observed how the ice cubes quickly changed into water when placed 
under the sun. Wow! Mr. Golden Sun is indeed powerful!  We also explored and disco-
vered how magnets simply work. Some objects are attracted to magnets and some 
don’t. Interesting! In addition, we also learned about the butterfly’s life cycle and the 
four seasons.  In arts and fine motor skills , we made lots of cool crafts .We also 
created a  summer art collage. It took us a week to finish our project and  we are 
proud of our wonderful output.  Moreover, we strengthened our gross motor skills 
with various physical activities whether indoors or outdoors. We also had very  en-
joyable activities in our Japanese class. We experienced how to be a customer and a 
vendor at the ice cream shop. The role-playing activity was so much fun alongside 
singing the “Curry Rice and Vegetables “ songs.
Topping off was the theme party on the 24th of June. We came to school in our 
summer outfits. As always this day was loaded with fun! We made a hotdog sandwich 
and ice cream crafts. How we wished they were real! Both looked so yummy!  
Instead, we had a refreshing melon smoothie treat. We truly love summertime! 
The Cubs Family is indeed growing! We welcomed our new friend Nivin in Tiger Cubs 
and we also celebrated Minato's birthday. HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!
Kind regards,
The Cub Team
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